
Math Skills:  Demonstrates
knowledge of patterns

Happy New Year!  I hope this year brings all of you many blessings.  It will be nice to get back to a
routine.

This week’s theme is “Snowman”.  We will be doing some creative art, including making a snowman using
the letters of each child’s name as the snow balls will be used to build a snowman.  The books I will be
reading to my friends are, “Sadie and the Snowman” by Allen Morgan, “The Snowman” by Raymond
Briggs and “The Amazing Snowman” by Barbara Jean Hicks.

Our spiritual lesson will be based off the book “A Walk Through Our Church”.  As we read the book
throughout the week we will incorporate what we have learned during our daily visit to Jesus.

In our small groups we will focus on our Math Skills, using fun games and ways to understand on to one
correspondence, number recognition and pattern building.

I am excited to start the New Year of learning together and being a part of my preschool friends learning
experiences. 

God Bless,
Teresa Evans 

Monday 01/06 Pizza Lunch
Friday 01/10 All school Mass
Friday 01/10 Pasta Lunch
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